GRIMES DYKE NEWSLETTER



The Governors went back to school!





Some members of our governing body spent the day in school on Thursday, finding out what happens at Team GD behind the scenes. They spent time in class, went out to play, ate lunch and chatted to children about what they liked about school.

A Successful Picnic









We are delighted that so many families joined us for the Team GD picnic yesterday. It was great to see so many people in school enjoying our school grounds and having fun. Some parents were suggesting other ideas for future events, so if you have an idea please share it with us.

We are doing our best to introduce lots of family activities so our wider community properly feel like part of Team GD. Our next event takes place next **Friday on the 4th of July**. There has been a separate letter about this, but families are invited to come along at 2.30pm and view all of the artwork on display in your child's classroom. Save the date in your diary and we look forward to seeing you a bit early on this day.

Jacob released his butterflies









Parents who were in Friday assembly last week will have seen Jacob with his butterflies, which he has nurtured from caterpillars. Jacob loves to learn about nature so has turned this into his own project and found out all about monarch butterflies himself. As you can see he very gently released them into our meadow, well done Jacob.

Global Award Winners



Last Friday some children in Y3 and Y5 attended the Global Learning Awards which were held in Leeds. Schools from all over Yorkshire were represented, but by far the biggest winners were Team GD! We carried home seven awards which included four individual awards and an overall winning certificate for our climate curriculum.

End of Term Arrangements

There are now only three more weeks left of the school term which, if you ask the staff, is 15 days. At this point in the year we count days and not weeks! We will very soon release the dates for our holiday clubs so sign up as soon as you can. Our last day in school is **Friday 18**th **July**. On this day the arrangements are as follows:

Children in Y6 finish at 1.30pm - please, please come and collect them on this last day, they won't let you do it at high school!

Children in Nursery - Y5 finish at 2pm.

All remaining children at 2.05 will be placed in lost property for the summer!